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DIRECTOR, PUBLIC LANDS POLICY COORDINATING OFFICE 
 

       Kathleen Clarke was appointed Director of the Public Lands Coordinating Office in January 
2012.  The Public Lands Policy Coordinating office oversees major public lands-related 
litigation including R.S. 2477 quiet title actions, and facilitates and coordinates the exchange of 
information, comments and recommendations on public lands policies among state agencies and 
between state and federal government.   
 
     Kathleen’s career in public lands and natural resources extends over 30 years and includes 
public services in many leadership roles including: 

• National Director of the United States office of the Bureau of Land Management 
• Executive Director of the Utah Department of Natural Resources 
• Deputy Commissioner of the Utah Department of Agriculture and Food 
• Executive Director of Ogden office of U.S. Representative James V. Hansen of Utah 

 


